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July 2000

To Administrations of Member States of the ITU and 
Radiocommunication Sector Members

Subject:
Correspondence Group on the WRC/CPM Process

1. The Radiocommunication Advisory Group (RAG), at its seventh and eighth meetings in 1999 and 2000, considered ways of improving the ongoing processes associated with World Radiocommunication Conferences (WRC’s) and Conference Preparatory Meetings (CPM’s). The RAG has had regard also to the requirements of Resolution 80 (Minneapolis, 1998).

2. At its eighth meeting (17-20 January 2000), the RAG agreed to establish a correspondence group to give further consideration to these issues, including a review of the CPM process. Mr. G. C. Brooks (Luxembourg) has been nominated as coordinator for the correspondence group.

3. In order to assist Mr. Brooks in his task, the Bureau has established an e-mail reflector and a WEB page to facilitate the exchange of correspondence and contributions from Member States and Sector Members. The arrangements are as follows:

a) The e-mail reflector will operate with the address wrc-cpm-process@itu.int and any representative of a Member State or Sector Member registered as a participant in the e‑mail reflector may use it to circulate ideas or comments on relevant topics to all other registered participants;

b) Registration to participate in the e-mail reflector may be done on-line through http://www.itu.int/brconf/rag/wrc-cpm-process/online-subscription-form/index.html
c) Mr. Brooks will coordinate exchanges of mail on the reflector, as necessary, and will act as a facilitator, for all users of the reflector.

A WEB page has been established at http://www.itu.int/brconf/rag/wrc-cpm-process/index.html on which will be placed all relevant documents and contributions received. All relevant documents submitted so far to the RAG and those relevant documents generated by it from its previous meetings on this topic will also be available on this web page.

Any contributions from Member States and Sector Members for distribution on this WEB page should be sent to Mr. Brooks: gbrooks@fox.nstn.ca and copied to Mr. Smith in the Radiocommunication Bureau (see below).

4. Mr. Brooks will coordinate the results of this correspondence process and will prepare a draft report to be made available on the above-mentioned web page for comment. The final report by Mr. Brooks will be submitted to the RAG for consideration at its ninth meeting, which is to be held 13-16 March 2001. The contact in the Radiocommunication Bureau for this matter is Mr. Roger Smith, (roger.smith@itu.int or telephone +41 22 730-53-11).






Yours faithfully






Robert W. Jones






Director, Radiocommunication Bureau
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